Premises Sub-Committee Meeting 15/01/08 
Present: MB, NN, MC, MF, CS, RS 
Apologies: JJ
•   MB reported on quote for new build from Staceys. Basic build to school spec including insulation, lighting etc, quoted devised per square metre of £200,000.
•   Staceys will do drawings using their own draughtsmen at a cost of approx. £500.
•   MB to contact Hodgson and Ellicott - builders of industrial units for alternative quote.
•   RS recommended that Mr D Hill be invited to further meetings of project development as he has experience as a project manager.
•   RS to organise visit for project development committee to Clawton school to see similar project.
•   The development of playgroup buildings to remain on hold whilst the above project is continuing to develop.
•   Committee is still very supportive of the concept of the new build.
•   MB to contact K Heddon concerning finishing the job on the repair of the kitchen roof, and looking at further water ponding on roof.
•   NN has met with Spencer Purl concerning possible instalment of CCTV cameras. No quote is yet forthcoming.
•   On Thursday 24th January NN, MC, CS, MB and MF to tour the school to look at necessary maintenance work.
•   Concerning staffroom makeover - whilst governors are
sympathetic they recognise that any works will need to be on hold until future building developments have been agreed.
•   MF reported on mice in shower cupboard - Mr Neil to be contacted regarding pest control.
•   MF reported on graffiti on classroom wall.
